
Maximum 3200mm typical post centres 1200mm clear opening

200 x 50 mesh with 6mm vertical
wires @50mm c/c & dual 8mm
Horizontal wires @ 200mm c/c
type green PVC coated welded
mesh fixed to steel posts using
fixings with a synthetic EPDM
insert to reduce noise.
Dualtech 686 Rebound or equal
approved
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50 x 30 x 3
RHS gate frame

Clamp bars with stainless
steel fixings at 200mm c/c

All post
foundations to
supplier /
engineers
specifications
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Elevation 1:25
Typical Fencing Detail - w/ single gate

Maximum 3200mm typical post centres 3000mm clear opening

200 x 50 mesh with 6mm vertical
wires @50mm c/c & dual 8mm
Horizontal wires @ 200mm c/c
type green PVC coated welded
mesh fixed to steel posts using
fixings with a synthetic EPDM
insert to reduce noise.
Dualtech 686 Rebound or equal
approved
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door latch
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50 x 30 x 3
RHS gate frame

Clamp bars with stainless
steel fixings at 200mm c/c

All post
foundations to
supplier /
engineers
specifications
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Elevation 1:25
Typical Goal End Fencing Detail - w/ double gate
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RHS Posts
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Section 1:25
Typical Retaining Wall Detail
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Weep holes 150mm above ground level

Perforated embedded land drain
to PC engineer specificiation

Geo-textile membrane

Retaining wall + foundation to
PC structural engineer details

Proposed New Pitch Level

Existing Ground Level
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